
Department of liea't t 

MEDICINES  CONTROL AGENCY 
Market Towers I Nine Elms Lane London SW8 5NQ 

Telephone 071-2731G RO-C Room 1816 

Facsimile 071-273 L._._._._._._._._ 

Mr I Maillard 
Pharmacien Responsable 
Laboratoire Francais du f.actionnement t des Bioredhnotñe 
Lille 

Dear Mr
 Mai lacrd 

RECALL OF BLOOD PRODUCTS S :? PLIED BY LF ; 

I have contacted Aberdeen, Cardiff and St 'Thomas' Hospital and only Aberdeen has any stock 
remaining from the batches implicated. 

Would you like the stock returned to you or can it be derrcwed locally. Also, h vc ycu made 
any arrangements to replace stock recalled or to rekrhurse customrs. 

Thank nk-k you for your assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

Principal Pharmaceuti Laj\Off cer 
Defective Medicines Report Centre 
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